
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
02/7/2019
11:15 a.m.

The City of Las Vegas
closed from 12:00 p.m
due to high winds. The
February 8, 2019, at 7:3

Solid Waste Transfer Station will be
until 4:00 p.m today February 7, 2019,
Transfer Station will re-open on Friday,
Oa.m
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apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.
require any further information, please contact the
Vegas Solid Waste Department at 505-426-0350.


